
Hello Friend,

 Happy New Year! We’re so thankful that the mercy and kindness of the Lord follows us into the new year.

 Flavia has a spectacular report from Kids’ Club in Suceag, Romania. She reports that “about 80 kids came
from the village for the Christmas program. Plus many mothers, and very small children came to hear the
story of Jesus’ birth. We also had a lesson about how the wisemen followed the star of Bethlehem. We sang
Christmas carols and then the kids had a painting workshop. They enjoyed painting very much. Many of
them are very talented at drawing and painting.”

 As in every year, no Christmas program would be complete without presents! Thanks to generous donors,
the kids received gifts of sweet treats, clothes, boots and a jacket. The scripture the kids learned was
Psalms 37:3 which is perfect to start off 2022.

 “Keep trusting in the Lord and do what is right in his eyes. Fix your heart on the promises of God and you
will be secure, feasting on his faithfulness.”
 Psalms 37:3 TPT

 GOing for the Gospel,
 Mark & Julie Serviss

IMPORTANT: Please use the envelopes included to mail gifts and prayer requests because
Serviss Missions has a new mailing address. Thank you!
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Christmas Presents

Making Christmas Trees

More Christmas Presents

Playing a game

Flavia singing carols Time to open Presents!!


